


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the October 1st 2017 BOD Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Ralph Sutter and Alan Raul
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:26 PM.
The minutes of the September 3rd 2017 Board Meeting were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt informed the other members of the Board of the status of our membership.  Styerwalt has posted in his HardCopy Treasurer’s Report the amount that members have donated to the club’s General Fund in addition to their annual dues.  Bob does not indicate the name of those making these donations.  He asked for authorization to continue this practice.  The BOD agreed to continue this practice unless the donor specifically asked to be named.
Bob reported that he has updated our banking records with SESLOC.
Secretary Ralph Sutter printed several copies of SLO Bytes flyers and left them with the SLO Bytes Guild along with business cards.  Ralph will not be able to host the SLO Bytes Photo Group on November 12th.  The meeting can either be rescheduled or hosted at a different location.
Program Chair John Waller will head up the Second Session at the November 5th General with a presentation in which he highlights some of his favorite programs. 
The meeting ended at 12:41 PM.
Ralph Sutter



